[bookmark: _GoBack]Wolfeboro Trustees of Trust Funds 
Public Meeting Minutes — Approved 
Tuesday, March 19, 2019 

Trustees in Attendance: 
Barbara Lobdell, Chair
Bree Schuette 
Judy Cole 
Karen Haskell (alternate) 

During the March meeting, which was held on Tuesday, March 19, 2019 at 1:30 pm, the following items were addressed. 

1. The Minutes for the February 19, 2019 meeting of the Trustees of Trusts were approved with no changes. 
2. A voucher in the amount of $1450.04 was signed to assist a Wolfeboro resident in need with her fuel bill. 
3. A conversation was held about several of the scholarship trust funds, such as the Lakeshore Grange Estate, to determine if the Trustees are in charge of these disbursements or if the school district will be making these payments directly. Ms. Lobdell will follow up on clarifying this issue. 
4.  Ms. Lobdell distributed to other members of the Trustees of Trusts a document that outlined the responsibilities and tasks of members of the Trustee. 
5. The April meeting of the Trustees was tentatively rescheduled for April 30, 2019 at 1:30 pm. During this meeting, the Trustees will be discussing scholarships with the assistance of the Kingswood High School guidance office. 
6. A conversation was held about the Wood Trust and the fact that a significant amount of income is available in the Trust that could be used for scholarships, field trips, and other enrichment activities.  A draft letter to the Governor Wentworth School District was discussed. Ms. Cole and Ms. Lobdell will make some follow-up phone calls this month to gain more information. 
7. The Charitable Trust Division of the NH Attorney General’s Office (Terry Knowles, 603 271-3591) has approached the Trustees of Trusts for additional information and documentation about a trust fund that was established in 2001 by the Wolfeboro Library Trustees. Additional phone calls will be made for clarification. 
These Minutes were prepared and submitted by Bree J. Schuette on Tuesday, March 19, 2019.  
These Minutes were approved without changes on Tuesday, April 30, 2019 during the Trustees regularly scheduled meeting. 

Electronically signed and submitted by Bree J. Schuette

 
